
East Staffordshire Borough Council 

Meeting of Council on 13th December 2021 

 

URGENT NOTICE OF MOTION 

 
Council is asked to consider the following Motion under Council Meeting Procedure 
Rule 12 as urgent business:- 

Notice of Motion –  

The council has received a business case proposal from the Burton Market Action 

Group dealing with conversion of the market hall into predominantly a food hall 

offering. The council welcomes this initiative and shows appreciation to those 

involved for their passion, time, commitment and use of their own resources in 

putting this plan together. The council commits to fully investigate these proposals 

and to recommend to the Burton Town Deal Board that it utilises all of its resources 

to urgently consider this plan as an alternative or “Plan B” proposal to the one which 

is currently being considered by the County Council. 

Reason for urgency: 

I believe that this motion is Urgent as we have only recently (in the last two days ) 

received the BMAG business case and the County Council at its meeting on 15th 

December will be debating a business case for an alternate proposal involving the 

Market Hall. 

 

Dated: 8th December 2021 

 

Councillor R G W Grosvenor 

 

Received by the Chief Executive at 11.08am on 8th December 2021 


